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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

January 15, 1959

Mr. G. W, Hoy
P.O. Box 458
Farmington, New iMexico

Dear Mr. Hoy:

Reference is made to your inquiry of January 5, 1959,
concerning the status of Marshall Drillirg Company Well No. 1,
Section 13, Township 29 North, Range 1] West, San Juan County,
New Mexico.

The above-described well is shut-in for failure to file produc-
tion reports and well test reports as required by Commission Rules
and Regulations, not because the plugging bond premiums have not
been paid.

The Commission has no power to require the payment of premiums
for plugging bonds. The matter of payment of premiums is a private
transaction between principal and surety, and as such outside the scope
of the police powers under which the Cornmission operates.

Very truly yours,

Oliver E. Payne
General Counsel
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